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25" September 2018
Dear Parent / Carer

We are very excited to announce that our new school website is going live on the internet on Monday 1** October
2018.

You can visit the site at cheswardineschool.org.uk

The website is a great way to let the general public find out more about our school, but more importantly it will be
an extremely useful tool for parents.

The site features a Parents’ Area for News and Class Activity. This area is regularly updated by school staff and
teachers with the purpose of making communications from the school to parents easier and more regular, giving you
a convenient way to check news and to gain a better insight into what’s happening.

In addition to news from the school office, each class has been given their own area where they can relay news and
activity and show off children’s work or class photos. There is even a place for you to view the weekly spellings and
homework.

There is a school calendar which lays out all upcoming events and clubs, and the office staff and | will be adding news
to the website as it happens, so you can easily check for the latest when it suits you.

Please subscribe for news!

Our new website has its own news subscription service and we would like all parents to subscribe to our news
emails, it's quick and easy and will ensure that you are always up to date with what’s going on at school.
Simply click the newsletter link at the bottom of any page.

Pt Newsletter

We are hoping that the new website will improve communications, help parents to share more of their children’s
classroom experiences and save everyone a lot of time in getting at the information you need.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Williams

Headteacher



